
 

 

 

The President of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela expresses his deep regret 
to the people and government of the Italian Republic for the fateful collapse of the 
Morandi Bridge, occurred on August 14, 2018 in Genoa, which caused the tragic 
death of over 30 people.  
 
The Bolivarian Government conveys its words of solidarity to the brotherly Italian 
people, especially to the relatives and friends of the victims of this disaster, and it 
hopes for the prompt recovery of those who had survived this tragic accident. 
 
The Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela reiterates its sympathies and feelings of 
brotherhood to the government of the Italian Republic before this tragedy, which 
causes sadness to our entire people, especially to the large Italian community 
residing in our country.  
 
 

Caracas, August 14th, 2018 

 


